
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is 
upgrading a 5-kilometre section of 
Southport-Burleigh Road (High Street, Ferry 
Road and Bundall Road) between North 
Street, Southport and Vespa Crescent, 
Bundall.   
 
TMR’s contractor – BMD Constructions – has 
started works in zone two on: 
 the off-road shared pedestrian and cycle 

pathway along High Street and Ferry Road 
(between the intersections of Lawson Street 
and Charlton Street), and 

 footpath works along Queen Street 
(between the intersections of White Street 
and Garden Street). 

See zone map on reverse. 
 
To complete construction as quickly as 
possible, works will occur in several zones at 
the same time. 
 

Pedestrian access  
Where possible, temporary pedestrian access 
will be provided near the works zones.   
In cases where there isn’t enough space to 
provide such temporary access, pedestrians will 
be required to walk around the works by using 
the footpath on the opposite side of the road.  
Please cross safely at the closest traffic signals. 
 

These traffic signals are located at: 
 Ferry Road with the intersection of: 

o Queen Street, Minnie Street, Harvest 
Court and Brolga Avenue.     

 Queen Street with the intersection of: 
o High Street and Garden Street. 

 
 
 

 
 
Driveways 
Some driveways are to be replaced as part of 
these works.  If your driveway is affected, you 
will be contacted by the project team before the 
works start near your property.  
 
Parking 
The on-street parking in these areas will be 
progressively and permanently removed before 
these works start. 
 
Work hours  
 
Standard work hours are 6am to 6pm Monday 
to Saturday.  
 
To keep local traffic moving, BMD is 
maintaining two lanes of traffic in each direction 
during the day.  Where there is insufficient room 
to maintain two lanes of traffic, upgrade works 
will be constructed at night under single lane 
closures.  
 
Night works will occur from 6pm to 6am Sunday 
to Thursday. 
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Stay up-to-date 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details. 
Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 1 
Email:  SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au  
For general project information visit : 
Web:  www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projectswww.tmr.q 
*Standard call charges may apply.  

http://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects
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